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Response: 25072/23 
 
Dear Deputy Burke,  
 
I refer to the recent representation made in relation to the recruitment of a Parkinson’s 
Nurse Specialist at Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
 
I have had this matter investigated and can advise that I can confirm that Regional Hospital 
Mullingar does not have a Parkinson’s Disease Service with an assigned Clinical Lead 
therefore the team have not submitted any business cases in respect of a Clinical Nurse 
Specialist.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager, 
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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